

Tenants' Voice

31st July 2024: Progress of actions

Item	Action	Update	RAG
1.	Members to share TV group vacancies within their networks/contacts	Received one recommendation, invited to July meeting as an observer	
2.	Explore platform for young people's involvement	Added to January 2025 agenda (under diversity)	
3.	Add diversity and involvement representation as a future agenda item	Added to January 2025 agenda	
4.	Circulate damp and mould advisory leaflets and draft policy. Members to feedback on draft policy	The d&m policy is currently being updated	
5.	Organise a sub-group meeting for further discussion around how the current response to tackling damp and mould can be improved. Members to email interest in taking part to ES/NH	To be organised with a wider group of residents and health experts. This is scheduled for Aug/Sep 2024	
6.	Bring performance paper at the next meeting and members to think about performance indicators they want to include	Performance paper circulated for July 2024 meeting	
7.	Members to email NH if they have an area they would like added on the group's workplan	Members emailed topics they would like covered. These have been added on the draft TV forward plan. To be discussed as an agenda item at the July 2024 meeting.	
8.	Share organisational structure and diagram of the governance structure illustrating how Tenant's Voice group feeds into the decision making process	Organisational/governance diagram was circulated in May 2024	
9.	Members to email NH if they want to nominate themselves as the Chair or Vice Chair of this group	Pawla Cottage nominated herself	